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Minutes of the Regular Board Meeting held on January 12, 2021 at the Village Clerk’s Office at 

7 PM. 

  

   Present: Mayor Nathan Norton, Clerk Karen Lacey, Trustee Michael Smith, Matthew Smart 

   Richard Bush, Superintendent Ben Welch and Bob Hodgson 

 

   Minutes from the December meeting were read. Trustee Smith made a motion to approve  

   the minutes.  Trustee Bush seconded.  All in favor.  Motion carried. 

 

  Treasurer’s report was read and discussed.  Trustee Smith and Trustee Smart compared     

   the Treasurer’s Report to the Bank Statements.  Trustee Smith made a motion to approve the  

   Treasurer’s Report. Trustee Smart seconded.  All in favor.  Motion carried. 

 

  Bills were read and discussed.  Trustee Bush approved the bills with an exception to Wyoming 

  County Zoning Department in the amount of $335.39. General Fund Abstract totaling  

  $14,152.39.  Water Fund Abstract totaling $3,820.83.  Social Security Trust Fund Abstract 

  Totaling $3,424.92.  Trustee Smith seconded.  All in favor.  Motion carried. 

 

  Trustee Smith made a motion not to have a Registration Day.  Trustee Smart seconded. 

   All in favor. Motion carried. 

 

   Trustee Bush made a motion to make the Town Building a voting place from noon to 9:00 PM 

   on Tuesday, March 16, 2021.  Trustee Smart seconded.  All in favor.  Motion carried. 

 

  Election Inspectors for the upcoming election, March 16, 2021 will be Alicia Strathearn and 

  Leora F. Cortright. 

 

  The Gaslight BAN for the amount of $42,959.60 is up for renewal January 30, 2021.  Trustee Smith 

  made a motion to renew the BAN.  Trustee Bush seconded.  All in favor.  Motion Carried. 

 

  Trustee Smith made a motion to approve the Municipal Agreement for Curbside Collection 

  with Waste Management.  Trustee Bush seconded.  All in favor.  Motion carried. 

 

  Mayor Norton read a letter from the Board of Supervisors requesting volunteers for community 

  testing and vaccination clinics beginning the first week in February.  The current schedule is  

  9:00 AM – noon, 1:00 PM – 3:00 PM, Tuesdays and Thursdays.  If interested, please contact 

  Angela Milillo at 585-786-6179. 

 

  Discussion on Zoning in the Village.  Further discussion at the February meeting. 

 

  Budget meeting February 16th and February 23rd at 7:00 PM at the Clerk’s Office at 90 

  Main Street. 

 

  Discussion on the Dog Park and Splash Park.  

 

Trustee Smith made a motion to adjourn. Trustee Smart seconded.  Motion carried.  Meeting 

adjourned at 8:10 PM. 

 

 

   

          

          Karen L. Lacey 

          Village Clerk 

     

                

  

   

 



 

  

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

    

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


